cemers/ Y OUNG CATTLEMEN’'S COUNCIL REPORT

ASSOCIATION

The 2020 year for the GCA Young Cattlemen’s Council has been one for the books. For the first
time, the YCC Board engaged in a retreat to Hiawassee, Georgia for a training and planning
session. Out of this group, over 10 recommendations were made to move the group forward,
and implementation is happening now.

YCC was able to award a young producer in Georgia with the use of a bull for a breeding season,
thanks to 920 Cattle & Company. The Use-A-Bull program, formerly known as the YCC Herd Sire
Endowment was designed to offer young producers great genetics without the investment of
purchasing a bull, or the hassle of keeping a bull year-round. We are proud of the impact that

this program is making on young producers around the state, and we are thankful for all of our
past and current sponsors.

YCCis in the planning stages of hosting a YCC Short Course in South Georgia this Spring. Be on
the lookout for plans and registration information!



